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From: Vermont Agency of Transportation <do-not-reply@vtransprojects.com>
Sent: Friday, February 9, 2024 12:13 PM
Subject: Burlington-Winooski: Traffic Alert

Project Update 

DATE: February 9, 2024 

TRAFFIC ALERT: 

Starting on Wednesday, February 14, 2024, workers will be completing a subsurface 
investigation to gather data for the reconstruction of the Colchester Avenue, Riverside Avenue, 
Barrett Street and Mill Street intersection. This work consists of borings and pavement cores, 
to provide an understanding of depths to bedrock, soil properties, and existing pavement 
conditions. 

This work requires lane closures and lane shifts in the vicinity of the intersection. All lanes will 
remain open on the Burlington-Winooski Bridge. The work will occur from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM 
on weekdays and is expected to last 1 to 2 weeks, weather permitting. As a reminder, 
construction on the intersection and bridge projects will not start until 2027. 

CONTACT US: 

If you need immediate assistance, please email Jennifer Zorn at jzorn@hntb.com. Or please 
submit a comment to the project team using the project website. 

To learn about the Exit 16 DDI Project and Main Street Revitalization Project, please see the 
links below. 
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To learn more about this project, please visit the project website 

 
 
 

If you would like to unsubscribe please click here. 

 


